UNIVERSIDADE DE SAO PAULO

Faculdade de Filosofia, Ciéncias e Letras
CAIXA POSTAL, 105-B

Sao Paulo

December 21, 1950
Professor J. Re Kline, Secretary
American lMathematical Society
University of Pennsylvania
Philadelphia L
Pennsylvaniae.

Dear Professor Kline,

Some time ago I received a letter from you in which
you requested payment of my dues as a member of your societye.

As it was difficult to gbtain dollars at .this time,
I asked the Livraria Civilizac@o Brasileiro to pay for me
as they had done in the past. Apparently they did not do so,
and I am writing to ask if it is possible for me to continue
as a member, remitting my late dues in another way. If this
meets with your approval, I would like to know the amount of
my debt in order to make the necessary arrangementse.

I am very sorry to have inconvenienwed you, but I am
sure that you will understand that the cause was the intricacy
of international finances.

Sincerely,

Abrahgo de lioraes
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